
Dear Valued Suppliers,

The National Treasury is implementing an end-to-end Electronic
Government Procurement (e-GP) system across all Procuring
Entities in National and County Governments, as directed by His
Excellency, the President, in his State of Nation Address on
November 21, 2024. This initiative, part of the Public Finance
Management Reforms, aims to enhance efficiency, transparency,
and value for money in public procurement.

Mandatory Supplier Registration

All Suppliers, Contractors, and Consultants are required to self-
register on the e-GP portal, accessible at www.egpkenya.go.ke.
Registration is a prerequisite for participating in government
procurement processes, effective from July 1, 2025.

Supplier Training Opportunities

To facilitate a smooth transition to the e-GP system, the National
Treasury is organising weekly supplier registration webinars every
Thursday. These webinars are designed to guide suppliers through
the registration process and system usage.

How to Participate in the Training:

1. Register for the Webinar: Visit www.egpkenya.go.ke and
   navigate to the Supplier Training section to access the
   registration link. Only suppliers who register will receive
   an invitation to the webinar.

2. Access the Supplier Registration Manual: A
    comprehensive manual is available on the e-GP portal to
    assist with registration.

3. In-Person Support:

Suppliers in Nairobi can visit the e-GP offices at 6th Floor, Room
622, Treasury Building, Harambee Avenue, from 9:00 AM to
4:00 PM for registration assistance.

Alternatively, visit The National Treasury desk at any Huduma
Centre during regular office hours.

4. Contact Support: For any challenges during registration,
     reach out via:
     

Email: support@egpkenya.go.ke
Telephone: +254 (020) 3341030 / 3340400 / 3340433

We urge all suppliers to register on the e-GP portal immediately to
ensure compliance by July 1, 2025, participate in the weekly
webinars to gain proficiency in using the e-GP system, and share
this information within your networks to ensure all suppliers are
informed.

Thank you for your cooperation in embracing this transformative
procurement system.

Kenneth Gathuma
Director-General 
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